Schedule 14 to the Minutes of the
Council Meeting for Public

. Hearings held on Monday, May
CityClerk 21,2013, -
From: Alvina L [alvinapoly@hotmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, 21 May 2013 1.57 PM

To: CityClerk

Subject: Submissions of Public Hearing on 5/21/2013

To: Mr. David Weber
Director, City Clerk's Office

Dear Mr. Weber,

Re: RZ12-588503

| refer to the above application and wish to raise my concern that the whole area has become densely
populated, namely: Meridian Gate ZLR20 (250 units), Cambridge Park ZLR24 (approx. 200 units), Omega
Living between ZLR20 and ZLR24 (245 units). | think the City of Richmond should plan and construct better
road networks to serve the huge population if approval will be made for the RZ 12-598503 project which will
bring a total of 546 apartment units to the area.

| also wish to comment that the Dubbert Road and Tomicki Avenue have to be widened in future.
Thank you for your kind attention.

Regards,

Alvina Lee

202-9299 Tomicki Ave.
Richmond, B.C.
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